
THIS WEEK 
Sunday, July 16th 
COMMUNION 
8 am Early Sunday School 
9 am Worship 
10:15 am Adult & Children’s Bible 
  Study 
Monday, July 17th 
Children’s Committee will be 
   Compiling Back-to-School  
   Bags 
6 pm Finance Committee 
7 pm Council Meeting 
Tuesday, July 18th 
Food Pantry Day 
1 pm Stephen Ministers 

7 pm SPR Meeting 
Wednesday, July 19th 
5 pm Ladies Ensemble 
6 pm CYC 
7 pm Bridge 
Friday, July 21st 
CYC Evening 

NEXT WEEK 
Sunday, July 23rd 
8 am Early Sunday School 
9 am Worship 
10:15 am Adult & Children’s  
  Bible Study 
Tuesday, July 25th 
10 am FOOD FORUM 
1 pm Stephen Ministers 

Wednesday, July 26th 
6 pm CYC 
6 pm GAMES NIGHT 
Friday, July 28th 
6 pm CYC 

 
 

Remember to feed our Food 

Pantry Barrel in the Narthex. 

WEDNESDAY 
JULY 26TH  

6 PM 

COME TO PLAY  
DOMINOES,  

FARKLE, CARDS, 
JOKER, BRIDGE 
OR WHATEVER. 

WE WILL  
FURNISH  

HAMBURGERS- 
BRING STUFF 

YOU LIKE TO EAT 
WITH YOUR 
BURGERS. 

The Angels of Corsicana 
are very thankful for our  
contributions and sent this  
wonderful thank you note. 
Here is their schedule thru  
August: 
 

Aug 9-10:   Setup for  
   Packing  
    9-11 am 
Aug 12th:  Packing 9 am 
Aug 14th:  Mailing 9:30 
   am 
 

Please feed the box in the  
Narthex with your  
contributions!  The An-
gels are located at 1020 
N. Bus 45 in Corsicana. 
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JOYS: 
We were glad to have Kenneth Black back worshipping with us today. 
Pat McGuffey thanked the congregation for all their prayers and support for 
her and her family.  She said her family loves us all. 
Terry Bumpass announced that on the 16th their granddaughter will have 
labor induced and will give birth to thier first great-granddaughter! 
Diane & Tom Jones celebrated their 38th wedding anniversary Friday. 
Vic Rice said that Sue will celebrate her birthday on Wednesday and then 
next week he will celebrate his.  He said the joy is that they are still cele-
brating birthdays! The couple has been  married 35 years. 
Susan Pokorski had her own private fireworks on July 4th with the birth of 
her brand new grandbaby! 

Millie Wade is thankful for the spirit of our church.  When there is a need the church responds.  Lee 
Largent rescued her and her family when they were stranded on the lake and towed them to safety 
with his jet ski. 
Thank you, Lord, for our wonderful church family! 
CONCERNS: 
Carole Stubblefield's brother-in-law, Chuck Parsons, died suddenly last Wednesday.  His funeral 
will be Tuesday.  His wife, Sharon, Carole's sister, is well known to our congregation as she has visit-
ed here and also been on our prayer list.  Pray for Sharon and her family in this time of grief. 
Roxie Steinberg, friend of Ruth and Thomas Q., has many health issues and needs our prayers. 
Linda Plunk has Stage 2 breast cancer, and no health insurance.  Pray for her. 
Tom Jones' friend Keith Jones is suffering from a shrinkage of the front part of his brain.  Lift him up 
in prayer. 
Keep Judy Byerly in your prayers as she undergoes more tests for her Stage 2 breast cancer. 
Marlene Russell is having a rough recovery from her recent total knee replacement. 
Ellen Brandt, Kay Cornish's granddaughter's friend, has stage 3 cancer. If more is found she will 
be diagnosed with Stage 4 cancer.  Please pray for this young woman! 
Cathy Wood, wife of Rev. Tom Wood of the Itasca UMC, has been diagnosed with bone marrow 
cancer and needs our prayers. 
Meredith Burrell, a friend of Janet Martin, has been diagnosed with a rare disease of the esopha-
gus-Achalasia.  Please pray for her as she deals with this disease. 
Do you want or need prayer? We believe in the power of prayer and we will pray for you! 
For it is written in John 14:13-14: “Whatever you ask in my name, this I will do, that the 
Father may be glorified in the Son. If you ask me anything in my name, I will do it...”    Call 
the Church Office at 903 599-3080 and leave a message, send us an email at 
lsumc1@windstream.net   or fill out a prayer request card found in the pew chair back 
pockets then place them in the collection plate.  We will pray for you! Remember you can 
always reach out to a dedicated prayer team in our area via email. needpray-
ers416@gmail.com is available 24/7. Send your prayer request and don’t suffer alone. 
JUST A REMINDER-Fill out a prayer card found in the pack pockets on the pews to ensure 
we get your prayer request right! 

 PINKING SHEARS:  Needed for cutting 
out superhero capes.  Got one? Please 
give me a call! 

 COOKING LASAGNA: We are having 
lasagna, green beans, bread, dessert 
and need some bakers to volunteer to 
cook up the frozen lasagna the day of 
the event. 

 DESSERT:  Cookies & brownies  

 BIBLE STORY READERS: Volunteers 
are needed to read specific stories 
about Biblical Superheros! 

 HELPERS: During the function.  Need 
to be MinistrySafe certified.  

 

CALL ME!! Merle Hughes 972 257-4060 
THANKS! 

Hello Lakesiders, 

Just a quick reminder to you to mark your calendars for our annual BACK TO 

SCHOOL EVENT on Sunday, May 23rd, 3-7 pm.  We will be putting our 

school supply bags together on Monday, July 17th.  We need some volunteers & 

support for our event!  Can you help us with: 

mailto:lsumc1@windstream.net
mailto:needsprayers416@gmail.com
mailto:needsprayers416@gmail.com

